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Coronation crafts and cupcake decorating at Meyer House Care
Home

Preparations are under way at Meyer House Care Home for our Coronation celebrations in May and the paint brushes have

been out in force this week!

We’re concentrating on a London theme at the moment, including paintings of Charles and Camilla, London buses and sentry

guards. They’ve all turned out really well and are very colourful.

We also had a go at decorating our own cupcakes this week with piped pink icing, with Pam and Gwen both reminiscing about the

cakes they used to make.

They tasted as good as they looked and were all enjoyed with a nice cup of tea.

 

 


